
 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

September 8, 2020 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Mark 

Fleming, Steve Greene, and Keith Roe were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

The minutes of the August 31, 2020 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Steve Greene moved to approve the Jewell County Health Department’s contract with the Mitchell County Health 

Department to provide nutrition education for the WIC program participants for the agreement period of October 

1, 2020 through September 20, 2021. Keith Roe seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The Commissioners received a request from Pawnee Mental Health to Proclaim September 2020 as Recovery 

Month. Steve Greene moved, and Mark Fleming seconded to Proclaim September 2020 as Recovery Month. 

Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, discussed the City of Mankato’s Law Enforcement funding for 2021 for his department. Don 

Jacobs discussed scheduling for his deputies.  

  

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed maintenance projects.  

 

Anna Porter, County Appraiser, provided valuations for the Cities, Cabins and Lake Trailers.  

 

Kevin Peroutek, Noxious Weed Director, Emergency Preparedness Director and 911 Coordinator, said he 

received the template for the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) agreements for the SPARK grant. Kevin 

Peroutek said he was able to get some road side spraying done last week.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Mark Fleming, Chairman  

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk    Steve Greene, Member 

 


